
BANDIT NEWS 

HAYS SCHOOL 
MESSAGE FROM PRINCIPAL     

Spring is here and so is track and field. Lynn is starting practices 
tomorrow. Hope to see a lot of junior high students participating for 
Hays School. 

I am very pleased with our school and all the new things we have im-
plemented. Our CRM meetings have really helped the teachers to set 
goals for individual students. We also have had many new options 
this year; Cooking Classes, Year Book classes, Photography      
classes, Wood Working classes and of course the building of our 
“Tiny House”. We are very excited to be doing work on the Tiny 
House and have a few things on our wish list.  A list of the items 
needed to be donated yet will be coming home soon.  Our Tiny 
House Auction will be on June 21 at 1pm. At Hays School we appre-
ciate all the help our community has given us. We are truly blessed 
to live in such a fabulous community. Small communities can work 
together to get so many things accomplished. What an awesome 
place to live. 

So- let’s celebrate Spring and really enjoy nature and treat ourselves 
well. Our new theme for the month of May is “Do Your Best.” Let’s 
really try to do the best we can on this month’s theme. Let’s work 
hard to meet our goals. 
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PAINT NITE 

MAY 3 

—— 

BOOK FAIR  

MAY 6 - 14  
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MOTHER’S DAY 
TEA & JUMP 
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MAY 9 

___ 

SPARK FAIR 

MAY 23 

—— 

HOT LUNCH 

MAY 30 

DID YOU KNOW ….. There are only 32 days of school left!  

We have our year end School Field Trip booked for June 19th to the 

Telus Spark Center.  

June 21 is our last day of school. Awards start at 9am, there will be a 

BBQ and Tiny House Auction starts at 1pm.  



“Dino-Mite" Book Fair 

The Hays School will be hosting the Scholastic "Dino-mite" Book Fair May 6-14, 2019. This is an ex-
citing event for our school that gives our students, staff and community members an opportunity to 
purchase new and best selling books while at the same time helping raise money for our school li-
brary. New this year is the Classroom Wish List program. This program allows families and commu-
nity members an opportunity to purchase books for their child's classroom library to help ensure 
that our classrooms have new and exciting books available for our students. To purchase a book 
and participate in this program please come into our Book Fair or contact the school for                 
further information.  

Book Fair will be open daily from 9:00am- 3:30pm and open to students both morning and lunch re-
cess. Please join us for our Community Night full of snacks, games and activities on Tuesday May 7, 
2019 from 6:00pm- 8:00pm. Hope to see you there! 

 

Milk is back  

Chocolate 

$1 each  

HOT LUNCH 

MAY 30 

THANKYOU  

SHARLA HUFF 

THANKYOU SHARLA HUFF 

FOR  

APRIL’S HOT LUNCH 

The next PAA 

meeting is on 

May 21 at 

7:00pm   

On April 18th Garth Mouland, 

the Career Counsellor came 

out to talk with the Junior 

High Students.  The kids 

asked awesome questions, 

Garth was really impressed! 

On May 15th the Grade 9’s 

will be going to Vauxhall for 

an Orientation at MAP from 

9am - 10am and VHS from 

11:45am - 2:30pm. 

PAINT NIGHT  

FRIDAY MAY 3 

Taber Legion Hall 

7pm - 9pm 

$45/person  

CALLING ALL MOTHERS!! 

You are invited to our Mother’s Day Tea 

on Thursday May 9th.  

2pm - 3pm in the School Gym  

You will be served a snack and drink by 

your child(ren) and be entertained by 

the students.   

THANK YOU: Mrs.Nadeau and 

Ms. Huff for coaching the Bandits 

Badminton, Mrs. Nadeau for driv-

ing students to the tournaments, 

Ms.Huff for driving the Grade 9’s 

to VHS to meet the Recruiters 

and Mr. Poettcker for driving our 

students to the Science Olympics 

in Warner.   

Besides our usual crew we have 

also had help from Andrew Olfert 

and Ron Huvenaars with our Tiny 

Home project,  thank you!  

THANK YOU to the community for 

your support with our bottle drive, 

we raised $587.15 for our Tiny 

Home.  Big shout out to the Hays 

Adult Volleyball. They donated 

$300 to the project.  We have 

ordered the lumber and building is 

underway!!  

Congratulations to the following students 

for having their art work chosen and     

displayed at The Division Office. Kaleb 

Olfert was awarded $5, Andrew Bueckert 

had two pieces chosen and awarded $10 

and Ernie Giesbrecht also had two pieces 

chosen, one of them being the winner in 

his age category so he was awarded $5 

and then $50 for first place!  Way to go 

boys!!  



What vegetables do librarians like? 

Quiet peas 

 

Why did the music teacher need a ladder? 

To reach the high notes  

 

How do you get straight A’s? 

By using a ruler!  

Theme of the Month: 

Do Your Best 

Our 5 Badminton teams represented 

our school very well at Divisionals.  We 

are so proud of all of you Bandits.    

Congratulations to Brynn Retzler for  

winning bronze, Lisa Friesen for      

winning silver and Ashlyn Retzler for 

winning gold.  Lisa and Ashlyn move on 

to Zones in Lethbridge on May 4th.   

Good luck ladies!! 

SCHOOL SPIRIT DAYS FOR 

MAY 

MAY 14 - DRESS LIKE YOUR 

HERO OR A SUPERHERO  

MAY 28 - TACKY TOURIST 

DAY   

Jump Rope for Heart 

The school goal is to raise $200.  If we 

reach our goal the students will be 

having a fruit party.  We encourage you 

to send at least a toonie with your child 

on May 9th.  They will be participating 

in this event after the Mother’s Day Tea 

at 3pm in the gym.  

Track & Field is beginning!  Thank you to Lynn Doerksen 

and Jodi Geisbrecht for coaching again this year.  Practices 

will be on Tuesday’s after school until 4:30pm for those  

students wishing to practice.   

The Elementary Track Meet is on Thursday May 16 at the 

Vauxhall Elementary School.   

Divisionals for the Junior High is on Wednesday May 29th.  

For those who qualify Zones is on Tuesday June 4 in    

Medicine Hat.  

Book Fair May 6th - 14th 

9:00am - 3:30pm.  

Community Book Fair 

Night  

May 7th 6:00pm - 8:00pm 




